
 

 

 

 

Northern Cape Inter-Sectoral Members’ Meeting: Kuruman 

– 13 September 2024 
 

PSA members in Kuruman in the John Taolo Gaetsewe District are all invited to the PSA’s Inter-Sectoral 

Members’ Meeting as follows: 

 

Date:  13 September 2024 

Time:  09:00 to 14:30 

Venue: Mawele Junction Eatery and Events  

 

The two-pot pension system, which comes into effect on 1 September 2024, will amongst others, be 

addressed to ensure that members are sufficiently informed about this matter as well as other burning 

issues in the public sector. 

 

The PSA will request the respective district authorities to release members who intend to attend this 

important occasion. During this event, PSA business partners will address members on their benefits and 

conduct lucky draws where members can win prizes. 

 

Members are encouraged to come in large numbers and listen to PSA President, Justice Shiburi, and 

PSA General Manager, Reuben Maleka.  

 

For more information, members can contact the PSA Provincial Office in the Northern Cape on (053) 839 

1000. 

  

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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